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Date Received 
 

Our 
Reference 

Brief Description 
of Request 

Requestor 
Category 

Decision 
Granted/Part-
Granted/Refused 

Date 
Decision 
Letter 
issued 

05/01/2016 LCC 16(01) Request for 
records on 
complaints about 
flood defences or 
schemes to 
prevent flooding 
since 2012. 

Journalist Refused 13/01/16 

14/01/16 LCC 16(02) Request for 
records relating to 
parking fines and 
cycle lanes 

Journalist Refused 02/02/16 

22/01/16 LCC 16(03) Request for 
records relating to 
foreign trip to 
Mexico 
undertaken by 
staff/councillors 

Journalist Granted 15/02/16 

25/01/16 LCC 16(04) Request for 
records relating to 
structure of a 
company Longford 
Pool Construction 

Client Granted 15/02/16 

25/01/16 LCC 16(05) Request for 
records relating to 
bariatric rescues 
and fire charges 

Journalist  Part-Granted 19/02/16 

29/01/16 LCC 16(06) Request for 
records relating to 
Longford Dog 
Pound and 
treatment of stray 
dogs. 

Other Granted 24/02/16 

02/02/16 LCC 16(07) Request for 
records relation to 
property disposal 
in Clondra. 

Journalist Refused 26/02/16 
 

06/02/16 LCC 16(08) Request for 
records relation to 
companies that 
are debtors of 
Longford County 
Council 

Solicitor Refused 02/03/16 

11/02/16 LCC 16(10) Request for 
records relating to 
purchase and 

Business Refused 07/03/2016 
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maintenance of 
Telecare 
equipment and 
Telecare related 
activities. 

16/02/16 LCC 16(11) Request for 
records relating to 
dog management 
ie licences, unpaid 
fines for dog 
fouling and dog 
wardens. 

Journalist Granted 14/03/2016 

18/02/16 LCC 16(12) Request for 
records relating to 
Hoarding Licences 

Business Refused 15/03/2016 

19/02/16 LCC 16(13) Request for 
records relating to 
Dog Breeding 
Establishments 
and licensing 
arrangements in 
Co. Longford. 

Other Granted 16/03/16 

02/03/16 LCC 16(14) Request for 
records relating 
inspections of  Dog 
Breeding 
Establishments 

Journalist Refused 23/03/16 

03/03/16 LCC 16(15) Request for 
records relating to 
foreign trips 
conducted by 
council 
delegations since 
2014.  

Journalist Granted 23/03/16 

03/03/16 LCC 16(16) Request for 
records relating to 
Soical Housing 
Budget/Allocations 
and Social Housing 
figures since 2015. 

Politician Granted 30/03/16 

14/03/16 LCC 16(17) Request for 
records relating to 
Social Housing 
Budget/Allocations 
and waiting lists 
since 2015 

Client Granted 11/04/16 

14/03/16 LCC 16(18) Request for 
records relation to 
Social Housing 

Other Granted 11/04/16 
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waiting lists and 
nationality 

21/03/16 LCC 16(19) Request for 
records relating to 
age-range of 
Council staff 

Other Granted 07/04/16 

16/03/16 LCC 16(20) Request for 
records relating to 
personal injury 
claims from road 
accidents since 
2012. 

Other Granted 13/04/16 

23/03/16 LCC 16(21) Request for 
records relating to 
Planning on 
floodplains 
between 2002-
2008. 

Business Refused 20/04/16 

23/03/16 LCC 16(22) Request for 
records relating to 
licence 
applications under 
S.254 of the 
Planning and 
Development Act 

Business Refused 18/04/16 

30/03/16 LCC 16(23) Request for 
records relating to 
retirement 
gratuities for 
councillors in 
2016. 

Journalist Refused 23/04/16 

23/04/16 LCC 16(24) Request for 
records relating to 
a direct provision 
centre in Co. 
Longford. 

Other Part-grant 20/05/16 

26/04/16 LCC 16(25) Request for 
records relating to 
traveller 
accommodation 
and fire safety 
audits. 

Journalist Refused 23/05/16 

03/05/16 LCC 16(26) Request for 
records relating to 
Councillors’ 
expenses since the 
local elections of 
2014. 

Journalist Part-granted 31/05/16 

11/05/16 LCC 16(27) Request for Politician Part-granted 09/06/16 
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records relating to 
housing figures, 
allocation of 
housing stock and 
disposals, waiting 
lists and staffing 
levels. 

24/05/16 LCC 16(28) Request for 
records relating to 
NAMA properties 
and Social 
Housing. 

Politician Part-granted 20/06/16 

25/05/16 LCC 16(29) Request for 
records relating to 
NAMA properties 
and Social 
Housing. 

Politician Part-granted 21/06/16 

22/06/2016 LCC16(30) Request for 
records relating to 
expenditure on 
translation 
services since 
2013. 

Journalist. Granted 15/07/16 

24/06/2016 LCC16(31) Request for 
records relating to 
Derelict Sites 
Register  

Other Granted 15/07/2016 

08/07/2016 LCC16(32) Request for 
records relating to 
the Caravan Loan 
Initiative 

Journalist Part-granted 04/08/2016 

14/07/16 LCC16(33) Request for 
records on Social 
Housing figures 

Journalist Part-granted 10/08/16 

14/07/16 LCC16(34) Request for 
records relating to 
septic tank 
inspections 

Journalist Granted 27/07/16 

14/07/16 LCC16(35) Request for 
records relating to 
minutes of the 
Senior 
Management 
Team Longford 
County Council 
Appealed on 
15/08/16 

Journalist Part-granted 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Original decision 
varied 

09/08/16 
 
 
 
 
 
 
02/09/16 

14/07/16 LCC16(36) Request for 
records relating to 

Journalist Part-granted 
 

28/07/16 
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Environmental 
Complaints 
Appealed 
11/08/16 

 
 
Original decision 
varied 

 
 
26/08/16 

14/07/16 LCC16(37) Request for 
records relating to 
Fire Safety 
Notices, Advices 
and Warning 
Letters 

Journalist Part-granted 10/08/16 

14/07/16 LCC16(38) Request for 
Planning Records 
and Taking in 
Charge File 

Solicitor Part-granted 09/08/16 

14/07/16 LCC16(39) Request for 
records on 
homeless 
accommodation 
provision 

Journalist Part-granted 10/08/16 

14/07/16 LCC16(40) Request for 
records on Bird 
Control 

Journalist Refused 27/07/16 

14/07/16 LCC16(41) Request for 
records on 
Refugee 
Accomodation 

Journalist Refused 10/08/16 

14/07/16 LCC16(42) Request for 
records on 
malware attacks 

Journalist Refused 03/08/16 

14/07/16 LCC16(43) Request for 
records on Pay 
and Display 
Parking 

Journalist Refused 27/07/16 

14/07/16 LCC16(44) Request for 
records on animal 
re-homing 

Journalist Part-granted 04/08/2106 

14/07/16 LCC16(45) Request for 
records on 
recycling 

Journalist Refused 04/08/2016 

14/07/16 LCC16(46) Request for 
records on rent 
arrears 

Journalist Part-granted 11/08/2016 

14/07/16 LCC16(47) Request for 
records on 
confidentiality 
clauses 

Journalist Refused 27/07/2016 

14/07/16 LCC16(48) Request for 
records on vacant 
units and 

Journalist Part-granted 10/08/2016 
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refurbishments 

14/07/16 LCC16(49) Request for 
records on printed 
public notices in 
newspapers 

Journalist Part-granted 03/08/2016 

14/07/16 LCC16(50) Request for 
records on all FOI 
non-personal 
requests received 
in 2016 

Journalist Refused 06/08/2016 

14/07/2016 LCC16(51) Request for 
records on 
celebrity 
payments 

Journalist Refused 02/08/2016 

14/07/2016 LCC16(52) Request for 
records on worker 
suspensions 

Journalist Refused 27/07/2016 

22/07/2016 LCC16(53) Request for 
records on 
homeless figures 
and homeless 
spending 

Journalist Part-granted 18/08/2016 

22/07/2016 LCC16(54) Request for 
records on legal 
and coroner’s fees 

Journalist Part-granted 16/08/2016 

22/07/2016 LCC16(55) Request for 
records relating to 
a Traveller 
Accomodation 
Audit 
Appealed on 
23/08/16 

Journalist Refused 
 
 
 
 
Original decision 
varied. Part-
granted 

15/08/2016 
 
 
 
 
07/09/2106 

28/07/16 LCC16(56) Request for 
records relating to 
anti-social 
behaviour 
Appealed on 
24/08/16 

Journalist Part-granted 
 
 
 
Original decision 
varied 

22/08/16 
 
 
 
15/09/16 

29/07/16 LCC16(57) Request for 
records relating to 
gorse fires 

Charity Part-granted 16/08/2016 

29/07/16 LCC16(58) Request for 
records relating to 
building projects 

Journalist Part-granted 11/08/2016 

02/08/2016 LCC16(59) Request for 
records relating to 
environmental 
complaints 

Journalist Part-granted 25/08/2016 
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08/08/2016 LCC16(60) Request for 
records on 
compensation 
claims and legal 
costs 

Journalist Part-granted 02/09/16 

08/08/2016 LCC16(61) Request for 
records on Council 
owned cemeteries 

Journalist Granted 02/09/16 

15/08/2016 LCC16(63) Request for 
records on 
severance pay 

Journalist Granted 07/09/16 

29/08/2016 LCC16(65) Request for 
records relating to 
the removal of 
ragwort 

Charity Refused 12/09/16 

31/08/2016 LCC16(66) Request for 
records relating to 
Management 
Team meetings 

Journalist Granted 14/09/16 

31/08/2016 LCC16(67) Request for 
records relating to 
environmental 
complaints 

Journalist Part-granted 14/09/16 

19/09/2016 LCC16(68) Request for 
records relating to 
Traffic Wardens 
and road rage 

Journalist Part-granted 11/10/16 

27/09/16 LCC16(69) Request for 
records relating to 
compensation 
claims 

Journalist Part-granted 21/10/16 

05/10/2016 LCC16(70) Request for 
records relating to 
environmental 
complaints 

Journalist Part-granted 28/10/16 

05/10/16 LCC16(71) Request for 
records relating to 
Management 
Team meetings 

Journalist Part-granted 21/10/16 

05/10/16 LCC16(72) Request for 
records relating to 
fire service 
charges 

Journalist Granted 28/10/16 

13/10/16 LCC16(73) Request for 
records relating to 
playground costs 

Journalist Granted 03/11/16 

29/10/16 LCC16(74) Request for 
records relating to 
Health and Safety  

Journalist Part-granted 25/11/16 
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02/11/16 LCC16(75) Request for 
records relating to 
internal audits 

Journalist Part-granted 28/11/16 

02/11/16 LCC16(76) Request for 
records relating to 
environmental 
complaints 

Journalist Part-granted 25/11/16 

02/11/16 LCC16(77) Requests for 
minutes of Senior 
Management 
Team meetings 

Journalist Part-granted 25/11/16 

23/11/16 LCC16(78) Request for 
records on 
insurance 
contracts 

Journalist Part-granted 19/12/16 

24/11/16 LCC16(79) Request for 
records on 
housing/anti-social 
behaviour 

Journalist Granted 21/12/16 

28/11/16 LCC16(80) Request for 
information on a 
Tendering Process 

Solicitor Part-granted 20/12/16 

28/11/16 LCC(81) Request for 
information on a 
Tendering Process 

Solicitor Part-granted 20/12/16 

29/11/16 LCC16(82) Requests for 
minutes of Senior 
Management 
Team meetings 

Journalist Part-granted 20/12/16 

29/11/16 LCC16(83) Request for 
records on 
planning 
enforcement 

Journalist Part-granted 20/12/16 

29/11/16 LCC16(84) Request for 
records relating to 
environmental 
complaints 

Journalist Part-granted 20/12/16 
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